






Brothers, Sheila C 
From: Gladstone, Louise 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 11:13 AM 
To: Brothers, Sheila C 
Cc: Kurzynske, Janet S 
Subject: RE: Dietetics proposal issue 
 
Sheila -  That sounds correct to me!  
 
I have copied Dr. Janet Kurzynske, NFS, on this for info and to confirm these corrections 
also.  
 
Thank you!! 
 
Louise Gladstone  
Director, Student Services  
 
 
_____________________________________________  
From:  Brothers, Sheila C   
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 4:26 PM 
To: Gladstone, Louise 
Subject: RE: Dietetics proposal issue 
 
So, to summarize: 
 
1. NFS 314 is correct as being removed from the requirements; 
 
2. NFS 514 replaced NFS 314. NFS 514 is not listed as a requirement (page 3 of the proposal), 
but it should be. (NFS 514 is shown on page 5 of the proposal and is correctly included there.) 
 
3. NFS 512 does not exist and should not be a requirement listed on page 3 of the proposal. 
 
4. NFS 515 is correctly listed as a requirement on page 3, but it should be correctly valued at 5 
credits, not 3 as written.  
 
Thus, NFS 514 should be added as a major requirement, valued at 3 credit hours; the credit 
hours associated with NFS 515 as a major requirement should be changed to the (correct) value 
of 5 credit hours; and the reference to NFS 512 should be removed, since that course does not 
exist. 
 
I hope I got that right…. 
 
Office of the Senate Council  
Phone: (859) 257-5872 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From: Gladstone, Louise  
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2008 12:56 PM 
To: Brothers, Sheila C 
Cc: Kurzynske, Janet S; Mullen, Michael D 
Subject: Dietetics proposal issue 
Importance: High 
 
Sheila -   
 



Hello!  In reviewing the Senate Transmittal, dated May 2, 2008, regarding the BS in 
Dietetics program change, I noticed an error on the proposal: 
 
Proposed Major Requirements (page 3 of the proposal) 
 
Shows Proposed -   NFS 512     5 hours 
           NFS 515     3 hours 
 
In previous Transmittal (effective Spring 2008), NFS 515 was approved for 5 hours.   
This course was originally proposed as NFS 512; but, the number was changed at either 
Undergraduate or Graduate Councils.     
 
 NFS 314 (shown on the Dietetics Current list as Dropped under Proposed list) was 
proposed for revision and the number was changed to NFS 514 - 3 hours.    The Typical 
Semester by Semester plan  for the Proposed major, indicates NFS 514 (3hours) and 
515 (5 hours) both required in the Fall of Year 4.   Since the course numbering changes 
went through the system ahead of the program change, the course numbers must not 
have been corrected on the program proposal, but, were corrected on the semester by 
semester plan.   
 
I have been talking with Matt Patterson in relation to the Bulletin.  Could this correction 
be noted for the final version, please? 
 
Louise Gladstone   (lgladstn@email.uky.edu ) 
Director, Student Services  
School of Human Environmental Sciences 














